
This new bill is highly irrelevant. The proposal would greatly hinder those seeking to better their lives by creating more hoops for 
those that have actually done the work to become these beacons. Most of these people never make physical contact, especially in 
this last year, because of technology. Even starting a voluntary program is just a step forward for government to have more control 
of an already struggling community of healers to do their part in helping society become healthier as a whole. As the saying goes, 
“Give the Devil an inch and he will be a ruler.”


